
Happy New Year!

Victory Lodge 1725 would like to wish all our members a very
Happy, Healthy and Prosperous New Year! As we enter into 2017
let’s  all  strive  to  make  our  lodge  the  best  it  can  be.
Remember, YOU the members ARE our union and our local lodge.
We appreciate your support!

https://vl1725.org/happy-new-year/

